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 As you will see, our Membership in 2018 was around 180 members, and now we sit 

at 132. A considerable drop.  

 

I think an important point to consider is the current Council's intention to re-invigorate 

GANZ, and to ensure that our membership is attractive and useful for our members. 

We are taking exciting steps in this direction.  

 

The new and changing field, including the directions Melbourne's Gestalt Centre, the 

International Gestalt DOTs Institute, the P.D.s offered by GTB (to name a few) are 

taking means that doors are opening for the connecting of Gestalt practitioners 

locally, around Australia, New Zealand and globally. As has the move to a more 

digital means of workshops, therapy. The online process groups we have run are a 

testament to this, as are the contributions to our newsletter from people 

internationally, and the contact with our facebook page.  

 

My hope is that as we become more co-ordinated, and as all the groups and 

Institutes work together, that membership to GANZ continues to be of value to our 

members.  

 

Aicha Brogan. 

 

 

Totals as at Totals as at 
Change over 

last year 
31-Oct-2020 31-Oct-2019 

Australian Members 98 117 -19 

NZ members 8 10 -2 

Students 19 25 -6 

Fellows 7 7 0 

International Members 1 0 1 

Total 133 159 -26 

 



 

 

 


